
Curitiba, June 13, 2007

Mr. Heribert Rollik
Advisor
World Family Organization
 

Dear Mr. Heribert Rollik,

 

The  World  Family  Organization  has  the  pleasure  to  invite you for  a 

Luncheon at the Palais  des Nations – United Nations Headquarters on July  3rd,  2007 in 

Geneva, Switzerland.

The luncheon, which will be held at the Lausanne Room from 13:00 to 

15:00,  will  present  the  results  from  the  World  Family  Summit  +2,  held  in  Jordan  last 

December, specially the Dead Sea Declaration – Investing in Development and Mobilizing for  

Action as best practices, and introduce the World Family Summit +3, to be held on November 

26 to 29, 2007 in Warsaw, Poland. 

We  take  this  opportunity  to  inform  that  the  172nd Session  of  the 

Executive Board will also be held at the Palais des Nations, on June 29th from 13:30 to 17:30. 

Further information and updates will be sent before the meetings.

Looking forward to see you in Geneva,

Our best regards,

Dra. Deisi Noeli Weber Kusztra
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